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Boeing Lease Extension Signed 
“This agreement will position Boeing for future work opportunities, 
and will enhance our commitment to the Heath community,” said 
Boeing Center Director Ellen Power in the release of news that 
Boeing had agreed to an extension of its lease with the Port 
Authority. 

Port Authority CEO Rick Platt added, “I like the future stability that 
this extension brings to the skilled workforce, the community, and 
the region.” 

The lease extends through 2021 with no early termination clause.  
An option for extension through 2028 was also part of the lease. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/rel20130924.htm  

Infographic: Lease By The Numbers 
Below is an infographic on the Boeing lease. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/boeinginfographic.pdf 

 

  

 


